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Dear Robin,

Sponsors Trip 2016
     
In 2012 we arranged a sponsors trip to India to coincide with the
opening of our Turkahan School, which was a great success and
attended by quite a number of sponsors. 

We are now thinking of arranging another visit
to India to show sponsors how the project has
developed over the last 25 years. 

The trip would be a good opportunity for
sponsors to see Project Mala schools and meet their children.   The
date would be in February 2016, which is a lovely time of year to
visit India.       
 

As most people would  probably also like to
combine this trip with a holiday to see some
of the wonders that make India such a
magical place, we have asked Royal
Expeditions in India to prepare a draft
itinerary (trip itinerary).   As some sponsors
will want to personalise their  trip, they will

be able to deal with individual requirements (Royal Expeditions).
 
However, most sponsors will have their own travel agent they prefer
to use.  In that case, they just need to make sure they include the
Varanasi dates. 
  

https://files.ctctcdn.com/4aed8918101/5681516b-28b5-4794-a517-282078361a69.pdf
http://campaign.r20.constantcontact.com/render?llr=evxrzagab&v=001ok9oKmGhv2XfKuRBKT4MqYWhQQ1dIGV978dCv4eS2U3gqasll1FP8_pKi5IG3GL36f6_zpY8nM92cXVJSYCwFa04_TMn-WxLSWTvUW-g9Dd54HryODclZkC3CnwI9q_ddtEmDhIm1hsJs2t2FRrSBvIcldc91Oi66bF__sTVJDooAEYYwO4DbN15tw1RGdQZW8laq2EuJYfpL-5FhLdBRCvRJXSqyWHo5cR8jERh5-oOox5COxb3X8a-8Mpa7DJOcvi5fSxYlMY_y5Gfz7XGWdfN-C2Q5-Uwx7Ce2njKsxONzsT3WdZsPo1uRlFUx7NKsQ_OIOvqQ2UAqneyWJCHPIvW34yRxp8M&id=preview
http://royalexpeditions.com/


If the trip is of interest, all you need to do at this stage is to reply
to this email and I will put you in touch with the travel agent.  If you
would like to discuss it first, just ring me on 01904 786880.    

The children in a curtain call after their displays 
      
  
Robin Garland

 
Project Mala
01904 786880
www.projectmala.org.uk 
email ­ mail@projectmala.org.uk  
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